I will donate to the classroom Harvest Party on Tuesday, November 21st.  We currently have 24 students in our class.
I will donate:
_______ cheese and crackers
_______ pretzels
_______ store-bought, decorated cookies

_______ baby carrots/dip
_______ store-sliced apple slices
_______ individually-wrapped cheese sticks

_______ store-bought holiday candy
_______ drink boxes
_______ plates
_______ napkins

OR I would like to donate ______________________________________

Student Name:________________________________________________
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Happy Thanksgiving
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Math Facts


Please encourage your child to practice his/her math facts each evening. Students can use flash cards or online games to assist them with practicing.  You can feel free to make learning these math facts as fun as possible. Please contact me if you have any questions about the math facts.








Parent-Teacher Conferences





Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for November 7, 9, and 14 from 4:15 – 7:15.  You will be receiving information regarding conferences soon from our teaching family. 








No School


There will be no school on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday, November 22, 23, and 24.


�





Contact Us!


Remember, you can feel free to contact Mrs. Britsch at home or school about anything that concerns her classes.  If you call after school, please call before 8:30 pm.  Mrs. Britsch’s cell phone number is 1-937-470-5426.  You can also contact her through email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:lbritsch@gcswave.com" �lbritsch@gcswave.com�.


Ms. Voke can be contacted at bvoke@gcswave.com.











MATH


During the month of November, we will be focusing on multiplication and division strategies. By the end of the month, students should be able to demonstrate the following learning targets:





I can use strategies to solve multiplication story problems.


I can use the multiplication algorithm.


I can use distributive property to solve multiplication problems.





SCIENCE/SOCIAL STUDIES


We will be finishing up our Earth Science unit before starting to learn about Ohio geography.





I can explain where I live in the world. 


I can use cardinal and intermediate directions.


I can use absolute and relative location.


I can use a map scale.


I can create a map of Ohio.








Harvest Celebration


Donations Needed!





We will be having our Harvest Party on Tuesday, November 21st.





If you are sending in treats for our party, they must be purchased from a store and not homemade. For example, Little Debbie snacks, chips, Oreos, or bakery-decorated cookies. This ensures that all food is safe for every student. If you have any questions, please ask! Thank you for your understanding! 





The following items are suggestions for donations to our harvest celebration:


Cheese and crackers, pretzels, baby carrots/dip, apple slices (sliced at the store), cheese sticks, drink boxes, party favors, plates, and napkins. 











If you would like to donate, please complete and return the attached sheet. 
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